February 2, 2017

Georgetown Times

Coastal Observer

Sun News

Attn: Community Events Section

Dear SirfMadam:

Please print this in your public notices/community events section of the newspaper
during the weeks of Feb 6™ and 13th, 2017. If you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me at 843-651-7900.

tevendagStrickland
Secretary, Commission on Pilotage

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
#H#

There will be a meeting for the Commissioners of Pilotage for the Port of Georgetown on
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 5 PM at the Georgetown County Chamber of
Commerce building on 531 Front St. in Georgetown. This meeting is open to the public.

H#t#

General Info on Pilotage Commission

The Commissioners of Pilotage for the Port of Georgetown is an agency of the state with the
purpose of regulating pilotage for the Georgetown Bar and Harbor. Pilotage safeguards maritime
commerce entering, navigating within, and departing the port. The Pilotage Commission ensures
that an adequate number of trained Harbor Pilots are available, establishes rates for pilotage
services, and examines the cause of any marine accidents o vessels in charge of licensed
Pilots.



Commissioners of Pilotage
Port of Georgetown
Post Office Box 1183
Georgetown, South Carolina 29442

February 2, 2017

Memo to: Commissioners of Pilotage
Port of Georgetown

There will be a regular meeting for the Commissioners of Pilotage for the Port of Georgetown on
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 5:00 PM at the Georgetown County Chamber of Commerce
building on 531 Front Street in Georgetown.

PROPOSED AGENDA

Welcome and Introduction of Guests
Approval of Minutes

Pilots Report

Administrators Report

Old Business

New Business
Future Business

Comments from Floor

=5

Steven G. Strickland
Secretary




